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23 March 1982

The Secretary

New Zealand Home Birth Association
P 0 Box 7093

AUCKLAND

Dear Ms Macfarlane w’&
Thank you for your letter of 2 March 1982. 44}}\ r

I have noted your comments about the patient contribution,
but would appreciate a firm assurance from you that no
charges will be made for midwives' services, other than
for any materials used during the course of delivery.

Supplies of the form "Medical Notification of Birth or

Stillbirth" (H661) can be obtained by directing a specific

request to Miss Sandra Broadbelt, Family Health Section,

Department of Health, P O Box 5013, Wellington. .
W yﬂz

Yours sincerely /3\.(&'

J S illips
Director
Division of Clinical Services



